
Worship Service Today 

8:30 AM and 10:30 AM 

ON DUTY  

Today: 

October 1, 2017 

Next Sunday: 

      October 8, 2017 

8:30 AM 10:30 AM  8:30 AM  10:30 AM 

Sides- 

Persons:  

  

S. Morgan 
S. Parsons 

 
G. Morgan 
K. Morgan 
G. Coates, 
G. Taylor 
 

D. Morgan 
A. LeMoine 

  
D. Pretty, 
N. Andrews, 
G. Halley, 
M. Anthony, 
C. Button    R. Hilliard 

Eucharist 

Assistant 
Keith Pack 

Michelle Young 
Annette Stone 

Kelly Scott 

Servers’ 

Guild:  
 

M. Greenslade  Jennifer Warford 

Altar Guild Margaret S, Joyce M, Amy A, 

Ruth C, Ruby T. 

Barbara R, Edna W, Daphne H, 

Elsie B. 

Spousal Grief and Bereavement Support. 
Are you experiencing grief due to the death of your spouse? Please join us on 
Tuesday nights, 7:00 – 8:30 pm at St. Pieter’s Parish Hall. This support group 
provides an opportunity for individuals to meet and discuss the loss of your spouse; 
provide support to each other, and share information that may help during the 
grieving process. This support group is ‘drop in’ and supported by Grief and 
Bereavement Services, Eastern Health. For more information, please call 631-9539 
or 777-8972. 

Altar Guild Seeking New Members 
St. Peter’s Altar Guild is seeking new members to help with the duties of preparing 
the Church for its services. Please consider this opportunity to serve you Church. Call 
the Church office for further information at 744-2648.  
 

Thanksgiving Jiggs Dinner, Card Game and Auction 
Thanksgiving Jiggs Dinner tickets are now on sale. $12.50 each. Monday, October 
9th at 6:00 pm, take-away 5:00 pm. Auction and Card game to follow.  Expertly 
prepared with precise due care and attention by St. Peter’s Men’s Service Club and 
recognized as the best Jiggs dinner around!! Followed by our fun filled auction 
(auctioneer-our very own Keith Pack) consisting of local vegetables, baked goods, 
preserves, salt beef, salt fish and more!! You are then invited to stay for an enjoyable 
game of cards ($3.00) with cash prizes. Dinner tickets available from Ray Gregory at 
744-2951or by calling the office at 744-2648 to book. Don’t delay! 

Food Bank in Need 

The local Paradise/Conception Bay South food bank needs our help. With 
school just open and Thanksgiving and Christmas around the corner, the shelves of 
the Food Bank, while doing a little better lately, still requires our help and Food bank 
use is up this year. The local association would greatly appreciate the donation of the 
following items: Sugar, rice, teabags, sidekicks (rice/noodles), cereal, tin soups, jello, 
chef Boyardee pasta, 3 pack drink crystals, cake mixes, tin fruit and tomatoes. Cash 
donations also welcome. Please drop off your items in the container provided at the 
back of the Church or at the Church office during regular business hours (or call Jack 
to arrange a time more convenient for you).  St. Peter’s food bank representatives, 
Jim and Betty Howell sincerely thank you for your continued support.’Verily, I say 
unto you, Inasmuch as ye have done it unto one of the least of my brethren, ye have 
done it unto me. Matthew 35:40 
 

Symposium on Mental Wellbeing 
With the support of Denominational Leaders, the St. John’s and Area Council of 
Churches is hosting a Symposium on Mental Wellbeing at the Salvation Army 
Citadel, 25 Adams Avenue. The focus is Mental Health Care from a Faith Based 
perspective. There is no charge, and the Symposium is open to everyone who is 
interested. Lunch and refreshments are provided. Friday, October 27, 7:00 – 8:00 
pm; and Saturday, October 28, 9:00 – 3:30 pm. Details of speakers forthcoming.  

 

 
St. Peter’s Fellowship Band, October 15th 

St. Peter’s very own Fellowship Band is back for the new season!! Come and enjoy 
the best loved gospel music around. These guys and gals are sure to sooth your soul 
with selections from by-gone days (and some newer tunes) that is sure to get you 
singing along. Come and take part in a great evening of Fun and Fellowship, followed 
by refreshments. Free will offering gratefully accepted in aid of Church projects. 

 
Yoga is Back at St. Peter’s  

Yoga has returned to St. Peter’s and began on Sept 26th and ongoing for the next four 
Tuesday evenings beginning at 7:30 pm. You can still come along for a drop-in fee of 
$10.00 per session. Come by and enjoy the peaceful ambience and serene setting of 
our Century old Church!! Please bring along a mat, water bottle, towel or light blanket 
and dress in layers. Yoga sessions are appropriate for men and women of all levels. 
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CLB 125th Anniversary Celebrations – 1892 – 2017 

Schedule of events celebrating the 125th anniversary of the CLB in 
Newfoundland and Labrador: 

 CLB Regimental Band in Concert, October 1st at the CLB Armoury on 
Harvey Road, starting at 7:00 pm. For more information call 722-
1737, ext. 208. 

 CLB Reunion and Reception (19+ event), October 13th at the CLB 
Armoury on Harvey Road, starting at 6:00 pm. Open to all CLB 
member’s past and present. Please register at www.theclb.ca or call 
722-1737, option ‘0’ to RSVP. 

 CLB Anniversary Parade, October 15th, Anglican Cathedral at 3:00 
pm. All past and present CLB members are invited to march with us 
from the CLB Armoury (arrive by 2:00 pm). 722-1737, option ‘0’ for 
more information. 

 CLB Anniversary Gala, November 16. Live auction, silent auction, 
dessert auction, and more. Cocktails at 6:00 pm, Dinner served at 
7:00 pm. For more information or to purchase tickets call 722-1737, 
option ‘0’. 

We Need 20 Men 
The Singing Legionnaires needs 20 men (or more) to join their choir. No audition, 
no solo singing, no test, no parts to learn! We all sing the same tune together (unison 
singing), but done well! Join us at St. John’s City Hall on Wednesday evenings at 7:00 
pm. Phone Bill Green at 364-2875 or email: williamgreen@nf.sympatico.ca  

Fall Fair Toonie Bags 
At the end of each service today, we will be handing out bags which you can use to 
donate an item worth a TOONIE for our Fall Sale. Instructions are included in the 
bag. Please take a bag if you wish to donate. Thank you from the Fall Fair Committee! 

       ;            

Under the direction of Andrea Powell-Crosbie 

St. Peter’s Choir Practice 
Junior Choir practice takes place on Thursday Evenings from 6-7 pm, with Senior 
Choir practice at 7:15. New members welcome!! 

 

Tickets Available at the Church Office 
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